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﻿
﻿
﻿Hi, my name is Paul Dubois and I wanted to show my support for the new proposed Bylaw to support Agribusiness
and Agritourism. I am very glad that the county has heard our concerns about the initial bylaw and has removed the
option of commercial events such as weddings and retreats etc. My property is next to a proposed facility that has
not followed any of the county’s rules for such things as Development Permits, Construction Permits or anything
else. They just proceeded as if the rule of law didn’t apply to them. Their total disregard for any rules or respect was
very disappointing, on the few wedding venues that they did have,  they trespassed onto our property to take photos
of the wedding party etc trampling the crop in the process.  Parking and noise were also a major concern. I am in full
support of such activities that support the local farmers in an Agricultural way as outlined in your new proposed
bylaw. Thank You for listening and hearing our concerns.

Paul Dubois

Sent from my iPhone
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